
ILR Show Superintendent Committee 

Conference Call 

February 5, 2024 

Minutes 

 
The meeting was called to order by Committee Chair Meggan Mumford at 7:05 p.m. 

 

Members present: Lisa Paquet, Julie Hendrikson, Jean Haumschild, Debbie Arendas. 

Member absent: Deb Yeagle 

 

Discussion was had regarding Meggan Mumford saying she didn’t feel she had the time allowance to be chair as for 

attending Governing meetings. Motion made by Lisa Paquet and 2nd by Jean Haumschild and approved by all for Meggan 

to continue as chair and if not able to attend Governing Board Meetings she would reach out to Julie Hendrikson to 

attend.  

 

Minutes from October 2023 meeting are not listed on the ILR website. Julie Hendrikson will resend to Susan at ILR to 

place.  

 

Debbie Arendas will forward the ILR Show Superintendent manual to members to review. We would like to add info on if 

hosting an ILR Championship Show. Will discuss at next meeting.  

 

Debbie Arendas will reach out to Deb Yeagle as hasn’t been attending meeting to see what we can help with. 

 

Merlene Anderson had written up a questionnaire to gain information from the show superintendents on what is going 

well and what is needed. Julie Hendrikson will try and get it put into Google Docs to send out to current show 

superintendents.  

 

Julie Hendrikson will forward the October 2023 minutes to Steven Fritz for the changes to be approved by the Governing 

Board regarding using show manager for shows that don’t have superintendents that aren’t members of the ILR. 

 

The next meeting will be March 11 at 7:00 p.m. central time.  

 

Motion made by Debbie Arendas and 2nd by Jean Haumschild and approved by all to adjourn meeting at 7:40 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Julie Hendrikson 

Secretary 

 

 


